Special BLAST District Dinner, OA Service Day



Reminder - District Recognition dinner is June 5th at the Annapolis Knight of Columbus Hall.

Doors open at 6PM, dinner starts promptly at 6:30PM.

Tickets - \$16 until the May Roundtable, \$20 after that until May 30th. NO tickets sold at the door.

Tickets available at the District meeting and Roundtable from Ray Ciupek, Marcia Payne, Chuck Roydhouse, and Steve Rose. Save your ticket stub for door prizes.

We are looking for donations for the Silent Auction to benefit the District Campership Fund.

Also we are looking for 4-5 jpeg photos from each unit depicting your activities during the last year to be shown during dinner.

Remember to send Ray Ciupek any awards and recognitions you want listed in the Dinner Program Book by May 16th.

Send photos, donations and any questions to Ray Ciupek, Dinner Chair, at rayc3@earthlink.net"> rayc3@earthlink.net

Thanks,

Ray

Nentico Lodge (#220) - Service Days

Fellow Arrowmen,

We wanted to remind you of the next Service Days.

May 3, 2014, we will be setting up the tents which were delivered on the 26th.

On-line registration ends midnight April 30th. Walk-ins are welcome but please

bring you own lunch.

Here are the links for both events: NO Charge, but Free Will Donation towards

the cost of lunch will be appreciated.

May 3: http://www.nentico.org/event/oa-may-service-day/1545034">http://www.nentico.org/event/oa-may-service-day/1545034

Yours in Service,

Tim Dawson

Vice Chief of Service

Send an email to the following addresss (no subject or message body required):

Subscribe: <u>TCD_Blast-subscribe@thecapitoldistrict.org</u>"> <u>TCD_Blast-subscribe@thecapitoldistrict.org</u>

Unsubscribe: TCD_Blast-unsubscribe@thecapitoldistrict.org"> TCD_Blast-unsubscribe@thecapitoldistrict.org

You will receive an automated confirmation email within 2 hours.

For help, send an email to <a "="" href="mailto:TheBlast@thecapitoldistrict.org">TheBlast@thecapitoldistrict.org